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Supervisors of the Checklist  

On Monday, November 23, 2017, Supervisors of the Checklist,  Harriet Cady, Gloria Riel, and Diana 

Allard met at their office in the GBW Building  to update the Checklist as appropriate.  We are also 

compiling an extensive list of voters who have not voted in recent elections who will be contacted by 

mail asking if they wish to remain on the Checklist. 

Submitted by Diana Allard  


